
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MARCH 1, 2004 

3-WAY STOP CONTROL 

Recommendation 

Councillor Di Vona recommends: 
 
That Engineering staff review the possibility of installing a 3-way stop control to be installed at the 
intersection of Belview Avenue and Ivano Mews. 

Purpose 

To review the feasibility of implementing a 3-way stop control on Belview Avenue and Ivano 
Mews, in response to requests received from area residents. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

City of Vaughan has implemented traffic calming measures already in this area although the 
intersection of Belview Avenue and Ivano Mews is still experiencing excessive speeding and this 
is posing a safety hazard to the area residents, and 
 
A 3-way stop control at the intersection of Belview Avenue and Ivano Mews would slow traffic and 
alleviate these traffic problems. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
3.3.1 Implement effective traffic calming measures. 

Conclusion 

In response to requests received from area residents, it is recommended that a 3-way stop 
control be installed at the intersection on Belview Avenue and Ivano Mews. 

Attachments 

None 

Report prepared by: 

Laura Borello-D’Avino, Council Administrative Assistant 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 
Bernie Di Vona 
Councillor Ward -3 
 


